
 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS OF 
Persimmon Grove Subdivision 

 

To aid our city’s Police Department in the prevention of crime 

and increase our neighborhood’s general security & safety, we 

are pleased to announce the formation of the official “Persimmon 

Grove Neighborhood Watch Program”  

 

PERSIMMON GROVE NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH 

IS CURRENTLY SEEKING VOLUNTEERS 

 
Families interested in obtaining additional information on the program or to 

volunteer please contact our Neighborhood Watch Chairperson; 

Kelli Smith 

Home: 426 Hedge Grove Lane   

Phone: 803.226.1221 

 Email: kellim1970@yahoo.com 

 

We will be holding our “kick-off” meeting in the month of July. 

Meeting details will distributed and posted on the neighborhood marquee. 

 


